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Flood Repair Project

Repairing the damage

Tracking our progress

Repair costs by River Scheme 
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The Rangitāiki-Tarawera Rivers Scheme  
was the worst affected, accounting for  

more than half the repair budget.
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Two extreme weather events in early April 2017 brought prolonged  
torrential rain to the Bay of Plenty. The resulting record high river  
levels and extensive flooding caused significant damage to river  
and drainage networks and assets across the region.
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What’s happening in 2019-2020


